
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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Cranfield Church of Academy Newsletter  

ffffffffffffffffffghghjjjkjhh 

 

                                           
                                                                            

 

CAFOD Live Simply Challenge 

Discuss with your child how we can live simply by 

remembering to turn lights off when we leave a 

room. 
September 

I will live simply by saving energy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Email:  head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk    
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This week we held our Y6 Young Leader 

elections. We are pleased to announce we 

have two Head Girls this year. Congratulations 

to Darcey and Anna and to all who showed 

commitment by showing an interest in this role. 

We will soon be choosing House Captains as 

we introduce our House Groups next week. As 

the Royal Opera Visit is imminent, please can 

any outstanding permission slips be returned 

promptly. Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

28
th

 September – 6pm / 6.30pm Parents welcome 

evening followed by PTFA AGM 

29
th

 September – Royal Opera House Visit Y 3-6. Children 

need to arrive at school at 8.15 am prompt 

4
th

 October (Tuesday) 9am- Macmillan Coffee Morning.  

7
th

 October- Brighten up for Harvest Day 

11
th

 October - Prospective Parents’ Open Morning- 

Reception intake 2017 at 10am 

14
th

 October – Diocesan Schools’ Mass in Dunstable - Y 

5/6 

18
th

 October – Year 2/3 Warwick Castle Visit 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258  

Please check our website for regular updates                           

Traditional Family Car rally and treasure Hunt- this Sunday after 10.45am Mass 

                  

Cooperation and Togetherness 

 

 

 

 

This starts at the presbytery in Aston Le Walls after Mass.  For more details please contact Fr. James or the School 

Office.                                        

Macmillan Coffee Morning  
On Tuesday 4

th
 October we will be hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning as part of their “Biggest Coffee Morning” campaign. 

Please join us for coffee, cake and a chat and support this good cause. It’s also a wonderful way to meet other parents.  

Harvest Fast Day – 2nd October 
We are being asked to Brighten Up our world this Harvest and make a 

difference to the lives of others.  On Friday 7th October children, for a £1 

donation are invited to come to school in bright colours. Our Year 6 

children will be leading an assembly during this week informing children 

about how the money we raise will support other children in Bolivia. 
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